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25th November 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

UK Parliamentary (General) Election – School Closure 

Use of Bromley Beacon Academy as Polling Station on Thursday 12th December 2019 

 

As you are probably aware, the UK Parliamentary General Election will take place on Thursday 12th 

December and Bromley Beacon Academy (Orpington campus only) will be used as a polling station 

on this day. 

 

The school will now be closed to students on Thursday 12th December 2019, SEN transport have 

been informed for students that have taxis arranged. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Helena Hamilton 

Head of School 

Bromley Beacon Academy, Orpington Campus 

 

 


